
 

Friday 3rd July 2020 

Farewell to Year 6 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you are aware, we are unable to hold our end of year celebration. To give the children a 
chance to say goodbye to friends and staff, we are inviting Year 6 children to school on Friday 17th 
July from 10am until 1pm.  

We will provide food and drinks. They can bring a device to take photos and a t shirt or school shirt 
to be signed. 

We think under the current circumstances this is the best way for your children to celebrate all 
their hard work this year and their time at Park View Academy. We hope they will all attend. 

All staff will be present to supervise and enjoy the celebration with the children. 

All measures will be in place to adhere to socially distancing guidelines. 

Please ring or email the school office to confirm your child’s attendance by Friday 10th July. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

Mr. D Kenny 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


